
 
 
 

We are so excited to be able to share this new adventure with your child! Included here is useful information to 
help make this transition a wonderful experience. 
 
What to Expect 
When you arrive and leave each day you will need to sign in and out, the time, and your initials for each day on 
our sign in sheet.  This is very important for DHS and our licensing as well as the safety of your child.  
 
We provide two nutritious snacks (8:45 a.m. and 2:45 p.m.).  Lunch will be served at 11:40. Menus are provided 
each week on the information board located inside our room.  We nap from 12:30-2:30 each day. We have lots 
of learning, play, bible, fun, activities, games, large and fine motor skill development, and lots of smiles. A report 
will be given each day so you can see what has happened during the day as well as any concerns or upcoming 
information.  
 
A weekly newsletter will be emailed to share photos, events and progress of our week, what we will be learning, 
as well as any special days, and upcoming/important information. We love to celebrate birthdays and have 
parties in our room! Feel free to bring a special treat on these days! 
This is also a transition time. It is normal for children to have fear or concerns in new places. They may also be 
uncomfortable around new people and unfamiliar situations.  Separation anxiety is expected the first few 
days/weeks. 
 
Let us know when you begin “potty training” your child.  We want to partner with you to successfully achieve this 
milestone!  When this process begins we ask that you provide at least three changes of clothes for the inevitable 
accidents. 
 
What to Bring 

● Sleeve of Diapers (we will notify you when we need more) 
● Two boxes of Wipes 
● Nap blanket and “lovey” (stuffed animal friend etc.) only used at nap time (these items will be sent home 

each Friday to be washed and brought back on Monday) 
● Change of clothes to be left at school that are weather appropriate. (We Tend to get messy!) 
● Sunscreen to be left at school (we have some in house if desired) 
● Please send your child in tennis shoes or shoes with straps.  Flip flops can be hazardous on the 

playground. 
● Water Day- when scheduled please send a swimsuit, swim diaper, water shoes and small towel in a 

plastic bag. 
  
What Not to Bring 

● Binky or pacifiers- they tend to become “shared” items 
● Flip Flops 
● Toys from home as things can get lost and or broken 
● No items containing nuts/ nut butter. This is a peanut-free facility. 

  
Again, welcome! Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  Looking forward to a wonderful 
and fun adventure! 
 
Angel Lewis 
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